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Announcement

New Partnership with The Far Hills Race Meeting Association and Robert Wood Johnson
University Hospital Somerset Community Health Services

By Lisa Marie Arieno } Feb 1, 2019 4:07 pm ET

This post was coniributed by ity member.

Far Hills, NJ: February 1, 2019—The Arc of Somerset County is proud to

announce they are one of 5 non-profit organizations selected to receive granted
funding over the next three years from the Far Hills Race Meeting Association
and Robert Wood Johnson University Hospital Somerset, and RWJ Barnabas
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Health Facility for the advancement of community health services in the Somerset
County Region.

The Arc of Somerset County provides a full range of comprehensive services for
children, adolescents and adults with Tntellectual/ developmental disabilities.
Among the many community based services, is their transition and employment
program which has proudly supported the cleanup effort at the Annual Far Hills
Race Meeting Associations’ Steeplechase Event each October for the last three
years.

The grant funds will be used to improve access to preventative health care as well
as to enhance the health outcomes for the individuals served at The Arc. Some of
these include access to routine and preventative and behavioral health care for the

Arc of Somerset County s lower income families that are served In add1t10n in

wpartnershlp Wlﬂ'l Robert Wood J ohnson Umversxty Hosp1tal Somerset The Arc of -

Somerset County will provide professional training and development for the
Hospital staff to ensure comprehensive and coordinated care of our community
members with disabilities.

“This partnership is the epitome of collaboration and cooperation which will
ultimately enhance health outcomes and access to our Somerset County residents
and in particular those with disabilities”, states Lauren Frary, Executive Director
for The Arc of Somerset County. “We are honored to be a part of this outstanding
initiative and proud to be associated with both the Far Hills Race Meeting
Association and Robert Wood Johnson/ Barnabas Health Care system”.

For more information about The Arc of Somerset County, please

visitwww.thearcofsomerset.org or call 908-725-8544 Ext 604
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